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Dear Mr. Armstrong

Before anyone authorizes the development on the abandoned Bishop Tube site in
Malvern/Frazer PA., I would sincerely hope they look into the horrendous occurrence of
Cancer in Johnson County, Franklin Indiana. Over 30 years ago the Bendix Corporation used
the SAME chemicals used by Bishop Tube. They leeched into the ground and still today are
causing an overwhelming occurrence of CANCER even though there was a remediation. Why
on Earth would anyone allow homes to be built on a site where it’s an absolute that it will
cause Cancer in your children. Are all of you willing to live there! Will O’Neill Developers
reveal to homebuyers that their children will more than likely get rare Cancers like the
children of Franklin IN. This should even be up for debate. https://youtu.be/ylfpVySHATO

Sincerely,
Kecia Lee

1 School Lane
Malvern, PA 19355
United States





